
 

 

 

 

PYE BANK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL | WEEKLY FAMILY NEWSLETTER 

AUTUMN 1| WEEK 7| FRIDAY 18TH OCTOBER 2024 

Thank you for your generosity! 
Dear Families,  

Thank you for your extremely generous donations to our annual Harvest Festival, which all go to 
Burngreave Food Bank. Every year, we are blown away by your kindness, and this year your donations 
are even more appreciated as the cost of food increases. The continued cost of living crisis means that 
many of us are finding it hard to pay for things like heating, food and household bills this year. If you 
ever find yourself really struggling to support your family, please tell us and we will support you as much 
as we can. Miss Zabeda and Miss Debbie, in particular, have a wealth of experience in supporting families 
in need. We never want you to feel alone. 
Mrs Kurcewicz, Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 
 

Next Week’s Menu – Autumn 1 Week 8  

 

 

 

 Wednesday 23th October, 3:30pm – 6pm: 
Parent/carer Consultation Evening 

Thursday 24th October, 3:30pm – 6pm: 
Parent/carer Consultation Evening 

Friday 25th October: Break up for half term 

HALF TERM: 28th October – 1st November   

Monday 4th November: INSET DAY 

Tuesday 5th November: Children back to school 

Wb 11th November: Anti-Bullying Week  

Monday 11th November: Odd Socks Day 

Tuesday 3rd December: Y2 Open Classroom 

Wednesday 4th December: Y4 Open Classroom 

Thursday 5th December: Y6 Open Classroom 

Friday 20th December: End of Term 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

  

 

 

Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings:  A reminder that we are looking forward to warmly welcoming 
you into school on Wednesday 23rd and Thursday 24th October for our Parent/Carer Consultation 
evenings. Appointments are now open to book on Arbor.  
 



 

 

 

 

A Spotlight on… Open Classrooms 

In this section, we celebrate a particular event, achievement or area of the curriculum each week.  

This year, we have changed our ‘Fabulous Finishes’ to ‘Open Classrooms’. This is to allow parents/carers more 
opportunity to see day-to-day school life, and take part in lessons. You will notice from the annual parent/carer 
calenda that some of these will now be in afternoons, in order to give more flexibility to parent/carers. We held the 
first of our open classrooms this week. Here are some photos! 

 
 

Foundation Stage 
 

Year 1 

 
 

Year 5 

 
Foundation Stage 

 

Let’s Celebrate! 

 

 
 

Gold Award Winners! 

Tis 

 

  
Headteacher’s Afternoon Tea Winners! 

mkmkmk 

Good dgshfdjgkfhdk 

F2 Crucible:  Aisha Iremide and Zakrea 

F2 Lyceum:  Jayna, Hanad, Hanan, Haniyah & 
Haziqah   

Y1 Sheaf:   Mohammed   

Y1 Rivelin:  Grace  

Y2 Robins:  Aaradhya   

Y2 Doves: Keyross 

Y3 Maples:  Shahid 

Y3 Evergreen:  Malaak    

Y4 Bluebells: Rowan   

Y4 Sunflowers: Abdullah   

Y5 Ladybower: Shams   

Y5 Dam Flask: Abdirahman   

  Y6 Golden Eagles: Azma   

Y6 Owls:  Abdimalik 

The Treehouse: Ajla   

 Every week, six lucky raffle ticket winners get to have 

afternoon tea with Mrs Kurcewicz - This week it is: Aisha 

(F2 Crucible), Jayden (Y1 Sheaf), Jibina (Y2 Robins), 

Patrick (Y3 maples), Ayat (Y5 Damflask), Zinedine (Y6 

Wise Owls). 

 

 
Attendance 

‘Attend Today, Achieve Tomorrow’ 

Week Beginning: 14th October 2024  

 Whole School Attendance: 96%   

 F2 Top Attenders:  Lyceum 93.21%    

KS1 Top Attenders:  Robins 99.29%   

KS2 Top Attenders:  Golden Eagles 99.65%   

 

     

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.pyebank.sheffield.sch.uk  0114 2760472 parents@pbp.dsat.education  
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